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Minutes from March 5, 2018 Social Committee meeting 

Members in attendance: Rebecca Roth, Peggy Fisher, Karen Dryden, Carol Wagner 
 
The purpose of today’s meeting was to debrief on the 2/10/2018 Pancake Breakfast. 

Inventory of supplies after the breakfast revealed that we will need to purchase more large white 

paper doilies, plates and napkins before the next social event.  We have 23 plastic table coverings so 

won’t need to purchase more of them for the 2019 Breakfast. We do need to bring matches or a lighter 

stick to light the Sterno cans. 

Since we are now quite organized in setting up the room for the breakfast, committee members 

don’t need to arrive until 6:30AM-6:45AM. 

We believe we will resume making and distributing flyers for upcoming events.  It is hoped this will 

increase attendance.  Peggy will coordinate this task for our next event.  We also discussed having the 

response options to the EVITES we send only be YES or NO; making MAYBE no longer an option.  

Carol will discuss this further with Jakob since he is most familiar with the EVITE system. 

We discussed the possibility of having another MOVIE NIGHT as our next activity.  Dates in 

consideration are 6/2/2018, 6/9/2018, 6/23/2018 and 6/30/2018.  Carol will contact Bethany Lutheran 

Church and Rolling Hills Church for use of their space and associated costs. We would need the use of 

a projector.  Rebecca has a screen we could use. Rebecca stated she has “The Secret Life of Pets” or 

“Sand Lot” for our possible use.  We also thought of showing one of the Marvel comics. We would have 

a bake sale at this event in order to raise money.  Committee members would make baked goods in 

addition to cookies from Costco, donated by Heidi Peterman. Would not charge admission.  Would 

provide water and possibly popcorn, as we did at our first Movie Night a couple of years ago. 

We will meet again on 4/25/2018, 6:30PM, Conroy’s to further discuss and plan this possible event. 

NOTE: after the meeting was held, Carol contacted Bethany Lutheran Church and learned they now 

charge $50/hr. for outside groups to use their space.  She estimated this event would subsequently cost 

$150 if held in their gym. She also contacted Rolling Hill Church and was told they don’t have a projector 

that we could use and so didn’t believe they could accommodate our Movie Night activity.  She will ask 

the committee members for other ideas regarding this event.  The decision was subsequently made to 

not hold this event. Therefore, the committee meeting on 4/25/2018 is not needed and so cancelled. 

Respectfully submitted by Carol Wagner, Social Committee Chair. 


